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Comments: I am opposed to the post-fire timber harvest of forests in Zone 1.  These harvests would create more

roads, increase of erosion into the watersheds and destroy live trees, native plants and wildlife habitat in an area

where endangered species like the spotted owl snd the Humboldt Martin live.  I have seen how these types of

post-fire timber plans  occur with little oversight of timber company actions resulting in harvesting of healthy live

trees.  I lived next to forests affected by fire and harvested often in a clear cut method, which was devastating to

the habitat, topsoil, forests and wildlife.


